
  
 
Our 2005-2006 Board:   
President  Bonnie Behnke            International Service              Ken Friedman & Tom Shepeck 
President-Elect Wendy Hielsberg   Vocational Service  Marcus Butts & Fran Finley 
Past President  Rick Vanderloop Community Service  Barbara Langkau & Marlin Greenfield 
Secretary  Gerald Krueger  Club Service   Kris Villars & Glen Curren 
Treasurer  Doug Seefeld  Sergeant-at-Arms  Art Dumke 
Foundation Chair David Omachinski District 6270 Governor  Margaret A. Wittkopp 
Membership Chair Kate Thome      RI President   Carl – Wilhelm Stenahammar 

Next Board Meeting:   January 26th at 7:30 am 
Aurora Medical Center 

 
December 28, 2005  

Today’s Program 
John Butler – The Boys & Girls Xmas Party  

 

Announcements 
• Bonnie  Behnke presented club members 

with the proposed 2006-2007 Rotary Board 
of Directors.  Approved unanimously. 

• Henrique received a Xmas present from the 
club to buy some “techy thing”.  Merry 
Christmas Henrique! 

• John Butler thanked all elves involved with 
The Boys & Girls Xmas party.  A huge 
Thank You to Bonnie Behnke for 
coordinating the gifts. 

• Marcus Butts introduced our special guest 
Jamie Kohl principal of Roosevelt School.  
Jamie thanked us for our support this past 
year.  They received several awards – WI 
Promise Award, The Golden Can Award for 
the most food donated.  Looking for a dunk 
tank for their school carnival – any takers?? 

• Marlin Greenfield said it’s time to celebrate 
our Super Bowl ticket sales victory!  The 
club sold 525 tickets earning $3675 towards 
the club.  Recognize the team chairs –  

• Ric Schultz, Ross Fuller,  Vicki Beltran and 
Matt Baklars.  Congratulations to Ross 
Fuller who sold the most tickets. 

• A reminder the Morning Rotary Club 
meetings will be held at The Park Plaza 
starting January 9th.  Meetings will be in the 
ballroom of the hotel.   

 
 
Rotary Notice 
As of October 26th Rotarians will be charged 
$2.00 for any cell phone interruption during a 
meeting.   
 
 
 
Just a reminder to send information for the 

HUB to:  Wendy Hielsberg at 
whielsberg@oshkoshcvb.org 

 
 
 

The Hub 
Oshkosh Rotary Southwest 

PO Box 1202      Oshkosh, WI 54903 
Charter Date – March 1973 - 6270   

http://www.oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 



 
Community Service 
The Bowling “Fun” Raiser is set for Thursday 
January 26 from 5:30 – 10:00 at The Old 
Eagles Club.  Team up w/ your family, friends 
or co-workers for a fun game of bowling.  Free 
food and beer!!  
 
 
Members to Vote on for Proposed 
Rotary Board 2006 – 2007 
President Elect – Marcus Butts 
Secretary – Gerald Krueger 
Membership Chair – John Holdorf 
International Service – Bill Thimke  
Vocational Service – Karen Fredrick  
Community Service – Nancy Liepzig 
Club Service – Kate Thome 
Sergeant–at-Arms – John Butler 
 
Rotary Foundation…Join today!! 
The mission of The Rotary Foundation is to 
support the efforts of Rotary International in the 
fulfillment of the Object of Rotary, Rotary's 
mission, and the achievement of world 
understanding and peace through local, 
national, and international humanitarian, 
educational, and cultural programs. For further 
details on how to become involved, see Kate 
Thome. 
 
 
 
 
The Four Way Test 
First: Is it the truth?   
Second: Is it fair to all concerned?  
Third: Will it build goodwill and better 
friendships?  
Fourth: Will it be beneficial to all concerned 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Upcoming Programs 
January 4 – Kathryn Nichols, Exec. 
Director of The Red Cross and Sara 
Hawley – Local Response to Katrina 
January 11 – Judge Barbara Hart-Key, 
Judge Scott Woldt and Carol Koch – 
The Oshkosh Drug Court 
 
Rotary District 6270 Club & Member 
Services 
These programs are designed to inform , 
enthuse and encourage Rotarians.  All 
Rotarians are encouraged to attend. 
April 8 – District Assembly, Slinger  
May 5-7 – District Conference, Kohler 
 
 We are in need of……………  
Many presenters have requested the use of a 
projector to be used with a laptop.  We are 
looking for people who have projectors for use 
and or are looking to upgrade their current 
projector – we might be interested in buying it. 
 
Rotary Greeters  
December 28 Karen Fredrick 
   JoAnn Konkel  
 
Member Directory 
Remember to update the member directory 
online on Rotary’s website.  If your job, phone 
or address has changed please update the info 
on the website at 
www.oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org. 
 
Club Service – Invocation    
Thank you to Kate Thome who is presenting 
the invocation for December.  
 
 
 
 

Happy New Year!!!!! 
 


